Boys & Girls Village Committed to Reaching Children and Families With Special Needs
By: Steve Blount

Boys & Girls Village serves the role of dedicated caregiver for families and children grappling with serious issues related to special education, foster care and permanent placement, and psychiatric, behavioral, and emotional disorders. Families are typically referred to the not-for-profit agency through special education coordinators, physicians, and other community health care providers. 

The families and children who benefit from Boys & Girls Village are offered programs such as therapeutic foster care and adoption services; a private, special education school with outstanding class sizes in a clinical setting; multi-dimension family therapy; in-home services for children and adolescents with significant psychiatric needs; day treatment programs and outpatient clinical services; an emergency shelter open around the clock; and a structured, therapeutic, adventure-based summer program.
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